
Friday 23rd June 2023 

Acts of Kindness 

*Norzia and her mum for making Mr Hutchins and 
Mrs Rainey a delicious dish for lunch one day this 
week. 

*Joe's mum and friend bought medals for the Year 5/6 
boys football team, who came in 4th place at a 
Summer football tournament this week. 

*Ava and Eva in year 6 helped an upset child from 
year 3. They comforted him and let an adult know. 

 

Attendance Information 

We are excited to announce that Rochester Class are 
our attendance winners.  Congratulations  to them for 
getting 99.6% this week, well above the school target 
of 97%.  Well done also to Tonbridge, Bodiam, Hever 
and Walmer for finishing the week above the school 
target.  Long may it continue.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our Summer Festival is taking place on the 7th 
July! 

We are grateful to Robinson, Michael & Jackson 
Estate Agents, Maidstone for sponsoring our Summer 
Festival.  Josiah, Mirko & Keira enjoyed meeting 
Samuel & Ennis this morning when they visited us 
today.  We would like to thank our families & staff for 
volunteering to have a board advertising the event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Returning Bushcrafters 

We welcome back our year 4 pupils from their two 
day trip from Bushcraft in Penshurst.  The weather 
shone favourably throughout and we are looking 
forward to seeing the pictures.   

 

Brunswick Footballers. 

Congratulations to the Brunswick Boys Football team 
who competed in a tournament this week.  They 
performed brilliantly, achieving two wins and two 
draws in their first round and narrowly missing out on 
the third round playoffs.  They finished 4th out of 13 
teams.  What an achievement.   
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Dear Families, 
 
I would like to congratulate once again all of our pupils for remembering to wear the correct school PE kit 
every single week.  We will be rewarding children with PE kit stickers in the coming weeks.   
The children are very excited to earn their first individual attendance prize on their new attendance rewards 
charts.  We have ordered some fantastic prizes for children who fill their chart with 4 stickers (1 sticker per 
week) ready for next Friday.   
 

Mrs Skinner and the Brunswick House Team 

 Class % 

1st Rochester 99.60% 

2nd Tonbridge 98.80% 

3rd Bodiam 98.30% 

4th Hever 97.10% 

4th Walmer 97.10% 

5th  Deal 96.70% 

6th Upnor 96.60% 

7th Arundel 96.30% 

8th Lullingstone 95.80% 

9th Dover 95.60% 

10th Scotney 94.90% 

11th Windsor 92.90% 

12th Leeds 90.80% 

13th Allington 87.50% 
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Diary Dates 

June 2023 

26th-30th: Sports Week 

27th: Sports Morning & Picnic lunch- Year 1-6 

29th: Sport Afternoon & Picnic tea - Foundation Stage 

 Upnor Class Assembly - 9.10am 

July 2023 

3rd-7th:  Arts Week 

6th: Lullingstone Class Assembly - 9.10am 

7th: Summer Fair 

14th:  Year 6 Prom  

 School reports go out to parents 

17th: Transition Day—FS to Year 5 pupils - Afternoon 

 Open Evening: Meet the New Teacher, 3.30-5pm 

18th:  Transition Day - FS to Year 5 pupils - Morning 

21st:  Last Day of Term 6 

INSET DAYS 2023-2024 

1st September 2023 

4th September 2023   

20th October 2023  

9th February 2024:  

21st June 2024 

No children in school on the INSET days 

Keeping in Touch    

Miss Lemon  DSL  -  FS Early Years Phase Leader  

FSleader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Steward/Miss Fullagar - KS1 Phase Leaders 

(Yrs 1 & 2) KS1leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mr Fenniche – LKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 3 & 4) 

lks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Zigler—UKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Uks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Martin—(Family Liaison Officer) DSL 

flo@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

(Tuesdays and Wednesdays only) 

Headteacher – Mrs Skinner  DSL 

headteacher@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Steward  DSL 

inclusion@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Fullagar  DSL 

deputy@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

 

 


